September 16, 2016

Mr. Paris Morfopoulos

Clearwater Downtown Development Board
Clearwater City Hall, 2nd Floor

112 South Osceola Avenue

Clearwater, F1. 33756

RE: Amendment to North Coastal Funding Agreement

Dear Mr. Morfopoulos:

This letter confirms the agreement to amend the terms of the September 2016 North Coastal Route
Funding Agreement (*Agreement”) between Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (“PSTA”) and the
City of Clearwater Downtown Development Board (“Clearwater DDB”), only, as follows:

PSTA and Clearwater DDB agree that Clearwater DDB’s financial contributions for the Jolley
Trolley Agreement for the Coastal Route Services beginning October 1, 2016 and ending
September 30, 2017 shall be invoiced on a quarterly basis. PSTA shall send a quarterly invoice to
Clearwater DDB on or about the following dates: January 15, 2017; April 15,2017; July 15, 2017;
and October 15, 2017. Clearwater DDB’s contributions will be paid directly to PSTA on the 15"
day of the month following receipt of each invoice.

All other provisions of the Agreement not specifically mentioned in this letter, shall remain in
full force and effect.

Please return to us a signed copy of this agreement, duly signed to indicate your agreement,

Sincerely,

W ¢ K-
eborah Leous, Chief Financial Officer

Authorized Representative of PSTA

ACCEPTED BY
CLEARWATER DOWNTOWN DEVELQGPMENT BOARD

Authon?ed Representatwséf tlcarwater DDB
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